
January 30, 2007

Illinois Pollution Control Board
Clerk's Office, Case PCB-2006-184

•
C
'

100 W. Randolph St ., Suite 11-500
Chicago, Illinois 60601

Ref: Case PCB 2006-184

Gentlemen :

I am writing to support the Peoria County Board's 12-6 vote to DENY expansion of the Peoria
Disposal Company's hazardous toxic waste landfill . I ask the Illinois Pollution Control Board to
deny their appeal .

Sincerely,

LynneT. Watkins
509 W. Stratford Drive
Peoria IL 61614
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